
 

 

                                                                                                               

Delegates Meet 

On Tuesday January 24th and Wednesday January 25th 2012 a 
meeting of Union Delegates within PN Coal NSW and Union Officials 
was held in the Sydney Union Offices to finalise what are the clauses 
in the current EA that need alterations / rewriting / modification 
from an RTBU perspective. 

These meetings were conducted in two stages, the first to go over 
the Common Clauses as a group and the second to split up into 
classification specific groups to review what, if any, modification or 
changes are needed to those clauses that effected each specific 
work classification.  

The Delegates were able to use the Membership Surveys to identify 
the clauses which needed adjustment and the Negotiating Team will 
be able to present an overview of the changes required, a Log of 
Claims, to management at the meeting scheduled for the 1st 
February 2012, and this Log of Claims will also be presented for 
endorsement by the Membership within that same week, depending 
on the ability to set up Depot Meetings, but no later than the 
following week. 

The Delegates have now been given the task to sit down and 
complete the finalising of the changes required to each identified 
clause so that the document is available to be presented to 
management at the February 14th / 15th meeting. 

As meetings become more frequent so will the frequency of these 
Newsletters increase. So Members are advised to keep an eye on 
your Union Notice Boards or subscribe to this Newsletter by 
following the links at the bottom. 

Remember this EA is your Contract with the company, your EA. 
Contact your Depot Organiser for information or to pass on 
comments or suggestions 

 

 

Your EA Negotiating Team 
 

Allan Nutley 
Wayne Pallant 
Greg Brooking 
Dale Walsham 
Greg Cameron 

Bob Hayden 
Ian Wyllie 

Steve Wright 
John Curley 

 

Additional Depot Delegates 
will be included, when Depot 

Specific items are being 
negotiated. 

 
 Scheduled Meetings 

DATE                            VENUE 

1
st

 February 2012        Parramatta 

14
th

-15
th

 February                TBA 

28
th

-29
th

 February                TBA 

Members are reminded that it is 
vitally important that your 
mailing address, phone numbers 
& email address are up to date – 
Contact:                                     
Steve Wright at           
swright@rtbu-nsw.asn.au or 
0418 699 642 to ensure 
everything is correct                 

Email your personal email 
address (no work addresses) to                      
pncoalea@rtbu-nsw.asn.au 

pn nsw coal ea 2012         

members’ information newsletter 

For Information go to 

www.locoexpress.com.au            

click on PN EAs 
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